
Bill Summary 

1
st
 Session of the 57

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 584 

 Version: HASB 

 Author: Sen. Stanislawski 

 Date: 05/01/2019 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 584 directs each state agency not under the Information Technology Consolidation and 

Coordination Act to have an information security audit conducted by a firm approved by the 

Information Services Division and to submit a list of remedies and a timeline for the repair of 

any deficiencies to the Information Services Division within ten days of the audit’s completion. 

The Division may assist in repairing any vulnerability found in the security audit. Additionally, 

agencies exempted from Information Technology Consolidation and Coordination Act must 

submit a report of their security audit findings on a schedule determined by the Information 

Services Division. Agencies exempted from the Information Technology Consolidation and 

Coordination Act and unable to comply with the provisions of this measure shall be consolidated 

under the Act. The measure shall not apply to agencies subject to the North American Electric 

Reliability Corporation cybersecurity standards, institutions within the Oklahoma State System 

of Higher Education, the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education, and OneNet.  

 

House Amendments 

 

House Amendments to SB 584 remove the mandate on the Information Services Division to 

assist state agencies in repairing a vulnerability, adds exemptions to the provisions of the 

measure, and authorizes the Information Services Division to set a schedule for exempted entities 

to submit a security audit. 
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